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May 22, 2024        
 
 
Bryan Schenone     
Director 
Siskiyou County OES - Community Emergency Response Team 
1312 Fairtane Road 
Yreka, CA 96097 
 
Dear Mr. Schenone : 
 
Your proposal has been selected to receive funding through the Fiscal Year 2023 
Listos California CERT Support Grant (LC) Program of the California Governor’s 
Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES). Provided there are no successful 
appeals and pending completion and/or revision of all required application 
forms, your agency will be awarded the amount of $20,786 for the Grant 
Subaward performance period beginning June 1, 2024, and ending December 
31, 2025.  
 
Your Program Specialist assigned to your grant will contact you within the next 
few weeks to assist you in finalizing this process. Additional information can be 
found in the Subrecipient Handbook on the Cal OES website at 
www.caloes.ca.gov.  
 
We look forward to the successful implementation of this project. If you have 
any questions concerning this process, please contact the Listos California Grant 
Program via e-mail at ListosGrants@caloes.ca.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
NANCY WARD 
Director 

DELIVERED VIA E-MAIL: bschenon@co.siskiyou.ca.us 
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